From: Martin, Michael (OST)

To: Martin, Michael (OST)

Subject: FW: FW: Air Carrier Proposals to Provide Essential Air Service at Brainerd, International Falls, Iron Mountain,
Rhinelander, and Sault Ste. Marie

Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 5:09:21 PM

From: Kyra Hasbargen [mailto:inlairportcommission@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 4:11 PM

To: Martin, Michael (OST) <Michael.F.Martin@dot.gov>

Cc: Einerson's <thor@einarsonflying.com>

Subject: Re: FW: Air Carrier Proposals to Provide Essential Air Service at Brainerd, International Falls,
Iron Mountain, Rhinelander, and Sault Ste. Marie

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon Michael,

The International Falls-Koochiching County Airport Commission met yesterday and discussed
the two EAS proposals from SkyWest and Boutique Airlines.

After discussion on aircraft sizes, number of flights and passenger capacity, and jet service
availability, the Commission agreed they would like to continue the wonderful working
relationship with SkyWest Airlines and be able to provide our customers with jet service to
and from MSP, with capabilities of offering more passenger capacity to fly to/from INL with
larger aircrafts. This is in addition to our newly constructed Terminal that was completed in
2019 with a jet bridge to service CRJ and 737 aircrafts for passenger safety and comfort, as
well as the amount of investment SkyWest put into our terminal for equipment and
passengers.

If you need anything further, please let me know.
Thank you,

Kyra Hasbargen
Administrative Secretary

International Falls-Koochiching County Airport Commission

218.373.1073
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